
 
 
 
 
AASHE STARS Letter of Affirmation 
Pre-Submission Review 
February 15, 2022 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
We affirm that we reviewed the University of Maryland, College Park (UMD) 2022 STARS submission in full using 
the STARS 2.2 Review Template. All identified inconsistencies, errors, or suggestions were successfully addressed 
prior to UMD’s formal submittal to AASHE.  
 
We also affirm that we were not directly involved with the data collection for any of the credits we reviewed. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Taylor Brinks, Primary Reviewer 
tbrinks@umd.edu  | (301) 405-3960 
Sustainability Associate — Office of Sustainability 
Department of Environmental Safety, Sustainability & Risk 
 
 
 
 
Scott Lupin, Secondary Reviewer 
slupin@umd.edu  |  (301) 405-3968 
Associate Director — Department of Environmental Safety, Sustainability and Risk 
Director — Office of Sustainability, Department of Environmental Safety, Sustainability and Risk 
 
 
 
 
Tanvi Gadhia 
tgadhia@umd.edu  |  (301) 405- 3981 
Outreach Coordinator — Office of Sustainability 
Department of Environmental Safety, Sustainability and Risk 
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